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On June 20, 2024, high school students from across Nebraska returned from its 

annual Youth Tour of our Nation’s Capital.  Each year the Nebraska Rural Electric 

Association (NREA) hosts the Tour providing rural high school students, repre-

senting their public power districts, the opportunity to see the sites of our Na-

tion’s Capital first-hand.  While on Tour, students visited Gettysburg Battlefield, 

Mount Vernon, Arlington National Cemetery, and numerous historical sites and 

monuments around Washington, D.C.   

 

Representing MPPD:  Kaydence Long (left) and Jessica Pochop are pictured in 

front of our Nation’s Capitol.  Both are students at McCook High School.    
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